

## CHILDREN IN NEED FRIDAY 18th November 2022



Dear parents and Carers

We have been busy planning lots of fundraising activities for Children in Need and we hope that you will support us in raising lots of money.

We are asking children to support this event by **donating £1.00** and coming into school on Friday 19<sup>th</sup> November in a **yellow or spotty accessory** this could be a T Shirt or spotty headband/hairband or socks.

## Children in Need Ramble

Each class will be taking part in the Children in Need Ramble and we are asking for a **50p donation per child**. The children will be completing the Ramble at different times throughout the day.

This year donations can also be made through our JustGiving Page:

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Winhills-Primary-Academy-Mr-Turner

We will also be accepting cash if you are unable to donate via JustGiving.

We are looking forward to raising lots of money for this worthy cause and hope that you will support us with this.

Many Thanks

Mr John Turner Head of School

J. W. Turner

On Behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (part of TDLPT)

Pudsey Wrist Bands and Badges will also be on sale at the School Office for a cash donation of £1.00 each.